
 

FLEET RESERVE ASSOCIATION 170 – Auxiliary  

Hello Everyone: We will be busy every Saturday in November @ 2. Please 
come and join us. We will be making Cards and putting our gift bags together. 
We have teamed up with the Elks and will be doing an additional 20 gift bags 
for our Veterans at Sebastian Place. That will be a total of 94 bags we will be 
putting together. We have also teamed up with the Elks, and will be sending 
Thank You, and gift cards to our Veterans at Clare’s Place and Sebastian 
Place for Veterans Day.  
 
I would like to extend a very grateful Thank You to Gloria Kirk. She has agreed 
to step up and be our 2nd Vice President.  
 
Our gift Basket is out, “Let it Snow”. Tickets are on sell. Do not need to be 
present to win. You can get tickets from our bartenders anytime or from us, 
Wednesday nights. (Just looks for Units Sign) Drawing will be held Dec. 9 after 
Auxiliary meeting and 50/50 drawing. 
 
 Upcoming Events:  
Nov. 6 Card making @ 2 pm Nov. 11 Veterans Day Nov. 11 Unit Meeting @ 5 
pm, 50/50 drawing @ 6 pm Nov. 13 Card making @ 2 pm Nov. 20 Putting gift 
bags together @ 2 pm Nov. 25 Thanksgiving Nov. 26 Unit Paddle Wheel @ 6 pm 
Nov. 27 Putting gift bags together @ 2 pm  
 
We appreciate Each and Everyone of You. Have a Wonderful Thanksgiving.  
 
Thank You  
Cheryl Young  
Unit/Auxiliary 170 President 

 
 



CLUB 170 NEWS - CLUB 170 NEWS 
 

Here it is November already. Almost 2022. 

Thank You Brian and Sandy for volunteering your time cooking up some great burgers again! 

I would like to give a shout out to Roy and Bruce for also volunteering their time to support and run Bingo on 
Tuesday nights! They do an excellent job. 

Also, a shout out to Ron Ketron for being one I can call when needed for various tasks, from selling paddles, 
climbing the ladders, hanging signs or anything if asked! 

This Club cannot be run by one person. It takes all of us to get involved in one way or another. Either by 
supporting the day-to-day functions or donating to help with some of the extra activities. 

If anyone has any ideas for a new function, please let me know. I think horse races has run its course as there 
has not been any participation in the last two months. We are talking about Saturday night being a game night 
as in Giant Jenga, Left Right Center, 13 Aces, Hole In One Golf, etc. I will keep you posted on this. 

Thanksgiving Day we will be closed. Enjoy your family and friends. If this changes, we will let you know in the 
week at a glance. 

Our semiannual Silent Auction will be coming up November 19th through November 28th. All proceeds will go 
to our Christmas Family Tree again. So, please clean out your slightly used things you do not need anymore and 
donate all month to the auction. Thank you in advance. 

Christmas Party will be Saturday, December 11th. The fun starts at 6:30! Let us make it another fun time with 
friends. Do not forget there is always a White Elephant Gift Exchange. With guaranteed good times!! This will 
also be a potluck night unless I can find a cook for that night. Steele Country will be entertaining us with music 
for dancing after the gift exchange. It is bound to be an enjoyable time so plan on attending!! 

Thank You for all your support through this year and remember to be kind to all as we are all in this together 
and you never know what someone else might be going through!! 

 

NOVEMBER MUSIC: 

5th   SCRATCH DADDY 

12th   NEON MUSTANG 

19th & 26th MAGNETICS 

DECEMBER MUSIC: 

3rd & 10th  STEEL COUNTRY 

11th   CHRISTMAS PARTY – STEEL COUNTRY 

 
Cheryl Harter 

FRA 170 / Club Manager 
 

 
 
 


